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Comments: I am writing to express my full support of Midas Gold Idaho and the Stibnite Gold Project. Midas Gold

has shown its commitment to Valley County and the state of Idaho and I encourage you to adopt the proposed

activities outlined in Alternative 2 during the permitting process.

 

The study of the Stibnite Gold Project brought to light the environmental conditions existing at Stibnite because of

past operators. Arsenic levels in the EFSFSR are far beyond safe standards. If Alternative 5 is selected, how will

USFS address these legacies impacting the waters of Idaho? Who will pay to provide permanent and volitional

fish passage?

 

The Stibnite Gold Project is the type of project our state needs. I highly encourage the U.S. Forest Service to

permit this project, using the preferred alternative presented by Midas Gold, as expeditiously as possible.


